
From: Caroline A Ross  
Sent: Sunday, July 13, 2025 5:45 PM 
To: Claire Ricker  
Subject: Public comment regarding Site Plan Review Docket #3857, 225 Broadway for ARB meeting on 
07/14/2025 
 

 

Dear ARB, 
I am writing to express some concern over the height of the building proposed for 225 
Broadway. I live about a block away. The area is 3-story houses and the 4-story 
proposal seems out of character to the neighborhood and will be significantly taller than 
the building it replaces, 47 vs 32 feet height approximately.  
Sincerely, Caroline Ross 
14 Wyman St 
Arlington 
 


